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Special thanks to Liberty Mutual Insurance Company for their contribution towards the production of this newsletter.




John Head of the Bethel Club
has been assisting, as a Special
District Representative, with the or-
ganization of this club. He has had
the support of several other Rotari-
ans and shares the progress of this

club's development with each of
them.

Last count we have 25 members
and a Charter Application is hoped

(zroup Study Exchange .. = . =
G.5.E. Chairman David Lowe Each club is asked to develop a
reminds us that while our team  plan to host the Team Members for

members are visiting India itisnot  a few days and/or a visit 10 their

too early for clubs to start planning  club, Please start to plan early so
for when the India Team Members  we can make them feel welcome,
from District 3050 will be visiting  learn about our community and

us - May 28 to June 26, 1994.
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Interact Club News

Congratulations to Biddeford-
Saco and Saco Bay Clubs for
promoting Interact Clubs. Charlie

Snow of the Saco Bay Club has
directed the effort - Thank you
Charlie! We have just submitted 1o
Rotary Intemational Charter Appli-
cations for 3 Interact Clubs under
the co-sponsarshin of Biddeford-
Saco and Saco Bay.

The clubs will be at Biddeford
High School, Old Orchard Beach
High School and Thomton Acad-
emy. This approach to their
sponsorship may be a first for
Rotary. I've asked Rotary Interna-
tional about that, and hope to hear
S00N.

Thanks to all the Rotarians of
these clubs for their current and on-
going support. Thanks go to Dis-
trict Interact Chairman Dick Pouliot
and his committee.

Charter night is tentatively planned
for Sunday, March 13, 1994,
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Fryeburg Rotary Club Coming Soon

to be completed very soon.
Roberta “Bobbi" Steele who has
been Acting President since the
organizing effort started, has been
clected to serve as its President dur-
ing the first year.

We hope to officially welcome
them as our 37th club in our
District very soon. Details on their
Charter Night will be announced
soon. WELCOME FRYEBURG!!

culture.

Library
Books For
India
Project

District Governor
Vinod K. Bhatia, District 3050 in India
ig tryina 1o establich 4 Puhlic Libmry in
his home city of Jodphur. 'We need ap-
propriate books to help in that cause,
and request your help. Babu S.
Ramdev of the Dover Rotary Club has
agreed to chair the effort. His address
is 164 Wednesday Hill Road, Lee, NH
03824, Telephone number (603) 659-
2478. Contact him for details, etc.

Rumford Rotary Club has already
delivered one pick-up truck load of
books 10 our storage area. Donald
Purdy of Dover has provided the stor-
age area. Let's help these people in
India, where our Group Study Ex-
change Team is, to achieve this impor-
tant educational service for their city.

Foundation
Recognition

for the Year ending June 30, 1993
TOP CLUBS IN DISTRICT - PER

CAPITA CONTRIBUTIONS:

Saco Bay - #1 in District
$326.00

Bnmswick - #2 in District
$186.32

Newcastle - #3 in District
$107.89

MOST IMPROVED CLUBS IN

DISTRICT - PER CAPITA CONTRI-
BUTIONS - 1991/1992 COMPARED
TO 1992/1993
Brunswick - #1 in District
541% Increase
Bnmnswick Coastal - #2 in District
500% Increase
Kittery - #3 in District 308%
Increase

Attaining the “1op three” rankings in
the District is an accomplishment of
which these clubs should be proud.

Each club has been notified of their
recognition and the appropriate banned
with a letter from Rotary International
and a special letter of “Thanks and

nor Dick, ;

Which clubs will gain this recogni-
tion for 1993/19947 Will it be yours?
1 hope all clubs will strive to receive

such favorable notices next year!

Governor's Newsletter
RJ. Disirict 7780

Please submit all news items, club
sctivities of interest for district
publication to:
Editwor
Chuck Mancuso
228 Blackwater Road
Dover, NH 03820




Membership
Recognition
Program

Charlie Snow a member of the

Saco Bay Club has qualified for
a Recognition Certificate from
Rotary Intemnational President Bob
Barth for sponsoring three new
members. Yes, the same person
that led the organization of those 3
fucract Clubs previcusly men-
tioned in the Newsletter! A busy
Rotarian,

Have any of your members met
this goal? Please send names to
District Governor Dick Clark.

Reminder - District Recognition
Program - Two qualifying member
names will be selecied to aitend
our District Conference with

expenses paid!! Join in!!

DISTRICT
CONFERENCE

June 23 - 26, 1994,
Portsmouth, NH

Historic Tours, Coastal
Cruises, Great Shopping
and Rotary Fellowship!
Clubs get a Chairperson
to start planning and mark
your calendars to attend!

Registration Information
to be mailed soon.

Rotary Club Hosts Intern'l Students™

During the weekend of February

4, 1994 the Oxford Hills Rotary
Club once again hosted intema-
tional students visiting the United
States and took them on a skiing
excursion. This is the second year
the Oxford Hills has hosted the

students, according to Frank Shorey

of the Rotary Club.
The students are visiting from

nine countries and staying with host

families in Maine and New Hamp-
chire, agve Shosss Thev staved
with 10 area families and many of
them got their first taste of skiing!
“Last year, some of these students
had never seen snow before they
got here,” Shorey chuckles. “But
by the end of Saturday, every stu-
dent was up on skis."”

The weekend began with some
night skiing at Shawnee Peak in

Bridgton, then continued on
Saturday with more skiing at Ski
Mt. Abram in Locke Mills. On
Saturday night, the day concluded
with a gathering at the home of
Matt and Dy-Anne Gumey in
Norway, Maine, according to
Shorey. The 20 students, all aged
18 or 19, hall from the Czech
Republic, Indonesia, Venezuela,
Brazil, Peru, Germany, Ukraine,
France, and Belgium.

= Oueesatierthe Oxfort Hills Bote-y

sponsors a student, Seth McLain of
Harrison, who is studying in
Belgium, while Oliver Heijmans of
Belgium stays here in the Oxford
Hills, according to Shorey.

Congratualations to the Oxford
Hills Rotary Club as they celebrate
their 10th year!
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Rotary Peace
Park Project
in Hawaii

Lezlye Shea from the Kittery,

Maine club has informed us they
have participated in the Rotary
Peace Park Project in Hawaii. The
Kittery club has sent a stone from
the beach at Fort Foster on Kittery
Point 10 be placed in the Park.

Currently, over 1,000 clubs have
participated and we urge you to do
s0. The details of this project were
outlined in District Govemor Dick
Clark’s October newsletter,

=

Rotaract Club at
UNH

University of New Hampshire
Student Christopher Beggs,
in cooperation with the Durham-
Great Bay Rotary Club has or-
ganized a Rotaract Club (ot the
first as I believe UNH had one

some years ago) and they are
operating smoothly. Chris
happens to be the son of District
Govemnor John Beggs of Hyan-
nis, Mass., District 7950.

Chris was presented The Charter
by Rotary Intemational President
Bob Barth on February 3rd
during President Bob's visit 1o
Hyannis. Congratulations to all
involved. We look forward to
reports of the clubs growing and
success.
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Beueve In WHaT You Do

Do WHAT You BeLieve In
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George W Rice

Area Representative

RFD 1 Box 210
Norway ME 04268




